GLEN LAKE PROTECTIVE ASSOCIATION
General Membership Meeting
July 13, 2020

Board Members present: Paul McPhillips, Ron Mackowiak, Linda Clark, Michele Mayer, Ryan Windelspecht,
Paul Derby, Ron Kuhl, Sue Herlihy and Margaret Wallace.

Zoom meeting (due to COVID19) opened at 7:05 by President Paul McPhillips. 22 members were in
attendance.

President’s Report: Paul M said Lake is clean and in good shape. There are no serious problems or issues.
Secretary’s Report: No minutes due to COVID 19. No May or June meetings.

Membership Report: Linda said 167 households have joined with 296 members. $4630 collected for dues and
$9280 for lake maintenance. Lake maintenance donations are up (thank you everyone) but about 100
households haven’t joined. Paul D said historically we get about 2/3 membership. Linda will release list of
member’s names (no addresses or phone numbers) in next newsletter. Encourage your neighbors to join.
Contact Linda for Welcome Packets.

Treasurer’s Report: Ryan reported 6/30/20 balances of $29,276.55 in checking account and $56,156.27 in lake
maintenance account. 6/20 deposits were $10470 dues and $75 benevity which is an employer matching grant
for the volunteer work Kim Ogden does on our webpage - glenlakeny.org.

Standing Committees

Sunshine, Events, glenlake.org, CSLAP and Dam Committees: No reports

Environmental:

Invasive Species mitigation: Paul D said overall Lake looks terrific. There is little floating fragments or plants
topping surface. Procella COR EC seems to have done very good job on Eurasian milfoil. There is new invasive
species called Brittle Naiad. It’s light green, spider-web looking, brittle and spreads by fragmentation.

Margaret said handpullers have been pulling curly and Illinois pondweed in the upper outlet area. They’1l work
another 2 weeks in August. Contact her if you see areas of milfoil or pondweed. 2 members reported milfoil
patches near Hemlock Rd and Windmill point.

SUNY Adk water tests are in their 3td year. Paul M said we test 24 sites around the Lake for chlorine . Lake is
clean but there a couple cautionary sites. We hope to have presentation at end of year.

Nominating Committee: Paul D said slate is President-Paul McPhillips, Membership Secretary-Linda Clark,
and 2 Board Members-Ron Kuhl and Sue Herlihy. Floor opened up for additional nominations. There were
none. Election will be held at August meeting.

Facebook: Linda had good news. The missing head of Big Island Legoman and a missing canoe that were
reported on Facebook and Glen Lake newsletter have both been returned.

Old, New and Other Business

Loon Census is being done this Saturday 8-10 am. Let Cindy Mackowiak know before then the locations of
any loon sightings.

Kayak Issues: were reported by several members. John Strough said porta potty is back at Town launch site.
We can request more signage or more sheriff dept presence if warranted. Illegal launch site at bike trail is on
Warren County property.

Next meeting details not yet set-will be in Newsletter. Date, time, format COVID dependent.
Motion to adjourn made by Terrie Mannsman and seconded by Paul Derby. Meeting adjourned at 7:38 pm.



Submitted by Michele Mayer, recording secretary






